
CCS WEEKLY MEMO 
September 22 

************************************************************ 

THE WORLD’S FINEST CHOCOLATE SALE WAS A HUGE SUCCESS! 
We raised over $55,000! 

THANK YOU to all of the students, parents and teachers who worked so hard supporting CCS 
If you have not turned in your money please do so as soon as possible to count toward parties! 

 

Congratulations to ALL of our top sellers!  “Principal of the Day” WINNER sold 32 boxes.    

Congratulations Asa Heckert-3rd grade! 
WFC REWARD DATES: 

*WEDNESDAY, September 29: 11:30-1:00:  6th-12th LUNCH OUT (MUST have SOLD 1 CASE or a $60+donation).  
Students/parents are responsible for their own transportation. NOTE: Students MUST be seated in class by 
1:00, so choose your eating location wisely. (Students who have earned lunch out will be dismissed at 
11:30. You do not need to sign them out. Please make sure you know who your child is riding with.) 
 

*THURSDAY, September 30:  Elementary Top Sellers-URBAN AIR (PK-5th) 
 

*WEEK OF OCTOBER 4-8: (Note date change from prize sheet):  WFC FREE DRESS CODE WEEK! Student MUST 
have SOLD 2 CASES or a $120+ donation.  Please refer to the “Free Dress Code” guidelines in the 
calendar/handbook. 
 

*THURSDAY, October 7:  Elementary Inflatable Party (sold 3 cases or $180+ donation (*PK-K only sell 2 cases 
or $120+ donation*) 

>We still have half-priced chocolate available for sale in the PTSF room. < 
(NOTE: You must pay for the chocolate when you pick up the candy.) 

************************************************************ 

CCS Job Opportunity!  We have openings for 2 Adult workers in our After-
School program.  Please contact Kerri Vick at 405-329-2500 (elementary) for 

more information or stop by the office to fill out an application. 
************************************************************ 

We are kicking off our POCKET CHANGE CHALLENGE for Elementary!! 
Empty your change drawer, your couch cushions, car seats…We are looking for extra pocket change! 

The money raised from the PCC goes directly back into the classrooms. 
Every time a grade fills their bottle to the purple marker, each teacher will receive $100 for the classroom and the 

students will receive a treat (popsicle or cupcake) and an extra recess! Have your students bring the change to school 
and put it in their grade’s bottle in the Elementary lobby (Pre-K ONLY is located in their room). Thank you for your support!!  

************************************************************ 

         Calling all Future ROYALS Cheerleaders in Grades K5-6th!   
The next Cheer Clinic hosted by your CCS Varsity Cheer team is October 
14.  This will be a special PINK OUT night so you don't want to miss it!  Sign-up 
sheet and information attached to the Memo email. 

************************************************************ 

SPIRIT BUTTONS! 
LAST CALL for Football, Cheer, XC or Volleyball Spirit Buttons!   

Must have your order form turned in for these sports by  

September 28!  Form is attached to Memo email. 

************************************************************ 
Check out the CCS Apparel web page for links to order approved dress code and fan apparel 

online! Some of these online stores have closed and all of them have order deadlines, so browse 
and order today!  http://communitychristianschool.com/CCS-Apparel.html 

Fan apparel sold by CCS sports teams is also available from time to time and may be ordered using 
the links below. The t-shirts ordered using the following links are approved for 6th-12th 

students to wear ON FRIDAYS ONLY. Sweatshirts, hoodies, and outerwear are approved to wear 
any school day. These links have various order deadlines. 

************************************************************ 

http://communitychristianschool.com/CCS-Apparel.html


************************************************************ 

ATTENTION FUTURE SOFTBALL STARS! 
Come celebrate CCS Senior Night with us, and BE RECOGNIZED with our AWESOME SENIORS!   
RSVP to Coach Kelly at Kelly.ccsroyals@gmail.com by September 27, to get a game day “locker 

treat”, a prize at the game, and a chance to be entered into a drawing to be the Varsity 
Softball Team’s batgirl for the night!  

COME OUT TO SENIOR NIGHT & SEE WHAT IT IS LIKE TO BE A CCS SOFTBALL PLAYER! 
You will also get a chance to meet Olympian and former OU Softball Captain,  

Nicole Mendez, as she throws out the first pitch! 
 “SENIOR NIGHT” is September 30, at the CCS Softball Field, at 5:00 pm. 

Elementary students will also be able to sign up for future CCS Softball Camps! 
COME SUPPORT OUR SENIORS & DON’T FORGET TO RSVP BY SEPTEMBER 27. 

************************************************************ 

GAME DAY FACES will be coming to your classroom this Friday!   

Game Day Faces are $1 each.  Get your Game Day Face to show your spirit and support for the football 
team as they travel to Holdenville on Friday. 

************************************************************ 

GO ROYALS!!  TAKE STATE!! 
Join us this Saturday, September 25, to cheer on our Varsity Cheerleaders at their State 

Competition! The competition will be held at Union High School, 6836 S. Mingo Rd., Tulsa, 
Oklahoma 74133. Tickets must be purchased online using this 

link: https://gofan.co/app/events/393084?schoolId=OSSAA 
They will perform sometime between 11:05am-12:20pm. A portion of their score depends on 

crowd participation, so make plans to go and support our cheerleaders! 

************************************************************ 

YEARBOOK PICTURES! 
Fall school pictures may be ordered online through September 26, with free delivery to your student at school. Pictures ordered 
by that date are expected to be delivered the week of October 4. If your student had their picture taken (or retaken) today, 
those images will be available online by Sunday, September 19. Pictures from retake day will be used for the yearbook and 

in FACTS. NOTE! If you prefer the original picture from August 25 to be used, please notify Jim 
at JimLisaPhoto@gmail.com. Additional questions may be directed to Jim or Lisa Ward (Jim & Lisa Photography) 

at 405-627-8119 or JimLisaPhoto@gmail.com.   

************************************************************ 

SENIOR INFO!! Senior graduation gown pictures were taken today. Retakes for 

senior graduation gown pictures are scheduled for Wednesday, September 29. 
>>NOTE! A list of important dates for seniors is posted for your reference on the CCS website at: 

 http://communitychristianschool.com/2022-Seniors.html 

************************************************************ 

The ROYALS REACHING OUT CLUB (ROC) is collecting items for  
“Positive Tomorrows” (School for Homeless Children) through the month of September.   

Their mission is to partner with homeless families to educate their children and create pathways to success.  

We have collection boxes in each building to collect the following school supplies: 
#2 Pencils, Large Erasers, Sharpies, Highlighters, Composition Journals, Pocket Folders, Personal 

Whiteboards, Dry Erase markers, Glue Sticks, Compasses, Protractors and Rulers, Play Dough, Kleenex. 
We will also start collecting shoeboxes in November for Operation Christmas Child.  Please keep any shoe 

boxes you may have to donate to this project. THANK YOU!  -R.O.C. 

************************************************************ 

LAST CHANCE for School Uniform T-Shirts!! 
The Massive Graphics Store is NOW-Open through Oct. 8. 

Order NOW!  We will NOT have another shirt order until the NEW Spring Shirts are 
available.  Plan now for COLD weather.  If you need a sweatshirt, hoodie, or long-sleeved 

shirt, now is the time to order.  >>THIS IS THE LAST ORDER FOR FALL/WINTER!<< 
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